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10 FEB 2L AM I@M,EANS SCHOOL COMMITTEE MEETING
Monday, January 25,2010, at 3:30 p.m.

[ENDING: Adminiétration: - Superintendent Dr. Richard Hoffmann .
' ' * Principal Diane Carreiro '

- Committee membérs: Gwynne Guzzeau, Chairman Pam J ordan, .Mary Lyttle, Josh
‘ Stewart, and Fred Walters '

Other: - Buginess Manager Hans Baumhauer, Town of Orleans
Selectwoman Margie Fulcher, Orleans Finance Committee
- member John Hodgson, and interested citizens, and staff members

CALL TO ORDER: Chairman Pam Jordan called the meeting to order at 3:30 P.M.

I CITIZENS SPEAK: Three PTC Members aftended the meeting and wanted to thank the school
- committee and to express their support of all the work they do for the Orleans Elementary School.

I PRIORITY BUSINESS: , - ‘ : :

A. FY 11 Budget Update: Dr. Hoffman began discussion and distributed the O.E.S. FY 11 proposed
budget reductions. Dr. Hoffman reported to the committee of the possibility of preparing a five-year

. capital plan at the O.E.S. The committee will schedule a meeting to discuss at a later time. Dr.
Hoffmann and Principal Diane Carreiro reviewed the budget and reviewed line by line possible -

reductions. The committee discussed the proposed budget reductions in length and various other
ideas. ' - '

Dr. Hoffmann reported that the O.E.S. FY-11 budget should be available in March 2010 for a
- meeting with the Orleans Board of Selectman and Finance Committee members.

Mary Lyttle asked that the annual School Choice vote be taken in the F all, or the month of October,

when budgets for the next year are being created. Dr. Hoffmann will put it on the agenda at the next -
meeting on February 22, 2010. :

. Dr. Hoffmann reported that the J oint School Committee meeting is scheduled for Thursday, January
-26,2010. ' : : ' E .

At the conclusion of the meeting, the staff thanked the administration and committee members for all
their work and efforts. : : :

v ADJOURNMENT:; Before adj oﬁinment, the committee scheduled their next meeting for Monday,
February 22, 2010. A motion was made by Fred Walters and seconded by Mary Lyttle to adjourn the

meeting at 5:30 P.M. The motion was unanimously approved. o

Respectfully submitted,

Ao Dasio
. Laurie A. Davis
Recording Secretarv



